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Fatal Traffic Collision  

Report Number: 22-2917 

On July 4, 2022, at approximately 1:59 PM, the Culver City Police Department 

responded to a call for service of a traffic collision involving a vehicle versus 

pedestrian at the intersection of Green Valley Circle and Doverwood Drive. 

Culver City Police Officers, along with personnel from the Culver City Fire 

Department arrived on scene and found a 73-year-old female lying unconscious in 

the roadway. The female had serious, life-threatening injuries. Live saving efforts 

were immediately performed, and the female was immediately transported to a 

local hospital by the Fire Department.   

The initial investigation revealed that the driver of a Toyota Tundra was traveling 

westbound on Green Valley Circle and made a southbound turn onto Doverwood 

Drive. After the driver made the turn onto Doverwood Drive, his vehicle struck the 

female pedestrian who was walking across the intersection. After striking the 

pedestrian, the driver remained at the scene of the traffic accident.   

The traffic collision is being investigated by Traffic Accident Investigators from the 

Culver City Police Department. The preliminary stages of the investigation suggest 

that the use of alcohol or drugs does not appear to be a contributing factor to the 

cause of the traffic collision.  

Unfortunately, the 73-year-old female succumbed to her injuries and passed away 

on July 7, 2022.  Notification has been made to the female victim’s next of kin.  

Anyone with information related to this incident is asked to contact Culver City 

Police Department Public Information Officer Sergeant Brent Arney at 310-253-

6313 or the Watch Commander at 310-253-6202. 

 


